
  accomplish 4130 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  accomplish 4130 # pletho {play'-tho}; a prolonged form of a
primary pleo {pleh'-o} (which appears only as an alternate in
certain tenses and in the reduplicated form pimplemi); to "fill"
(literally or figuratively [imbue, influence, supply]);
specifically, to fulfil (time): -- {accomplish}, full (...come),
furnish.[ql

  bundle 4128 # plethos {play'-thos}; from 4130; a fulness, i.e.
a large number, throng, populace: -- {bundle}, company,
multitude.[ql

  company 4128 # plethos {play'-thos}; from 4130; a fulness, i.e.
 a large number, throng, populace: -- bundle, {company},
multitude.[ql

  flood 4132 # plemmura {plame-moo'-rah}; prolonged from 4130;
flood-tide, i.e. (by analogy) a freshet: -- {flood}.[ql

  full 4130 # pletho {play'-tho}; a prolonged form of a primary
pleo {pleh'-o} (which appears only as an alternate in certain
tenses and in the reduplicated form pimplemi); to "fill"
(literally or figuratively [imbue, influence, supply]);
specifically, to fulfil (time): -- accomplish, {full} (...come),
furnish.[ql

  full 4134 # pleres {play'-race}; from 4130; replete, or
covered over; by analogy, complete: -- {full}.[ql

  furnish 4130 # pletho {play'-tho}; a prolonged form of a
primary pleo {pleh'-o} (which appears only as an alternate in
certain tenses and in the reduplicated form pimplemi); to "fill"
(literally or figuratively [imbue, influence, supply]);
specifically, to fulfil (time): -- accomplish, full (...come),
{furnish}.[ql

  multitude 4128 # plethos {play'-thos}; from 4130; a fulness, i.
e. a large number, throng, populace: -- bundle, company,
{multitude}.[ql

  Pilate 4091 # Pilatos {pil-at'-os}; of Latin origin; close-
pressed, i.e. firm; Pilatus, a Roman: -- {Pilate}.[ql ***.
pimplemi. See 4130.[ql

  riches 4149 # ploutos {ploo'-tos}; from the base of 4130;
wealth (as fulness), i.e. (literally) money, possessions, or
(figuratively) abundance, richness, (specifically) valuable
bestowment: -- {riches}.[ql

  sail 4126 # pleo {pleh'-o}; another form for pleuo {plyoo'-o};
which is used as an alternate in certain tenses; probably a form
of 4150 (through the idea of plunging through the water); to
pass in a vessel: -- {sail}. See also 4130.[ql

  satisfying 4140 # plesmone {place-mon-ay'}; from a presumed
derivative of 4130; a filling up, i.e. (figuratively)
gratification: -- {satisfying}.[ql
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